
 

 

The Gifted Education Research & Resource Institute at Purdue University will host their second 
virtual fall Super Saturday in October.  There are no requirements of restrictions for students to 
register.  All students are welcome. 

The registration to enroll for the Purdue Gifted Education Research and Resource Institute’s 
(GER2I) Super Saturday held in October 2021 is now open! We will have 2021 virtual Super 
Saturday on October 16th and 23rd in this fall. Saturday sessions start at 9 a.m. EST and the end time 
vary for the different grade levels (PreK-Gr.2 end at 12 p.m. EST, Gr.3-Gr.12 end at 3 p.m. EST). All 
the classes will be held through Zoom. REGISTER ONLINE at: https://cvent.me/BQv5nW The 
registration will be closed on Oct 9. Any registration after Oct 9 needs to contact the program 
coordinator first at yang1707@purdue.edu  
  
GER2I's Virtual Super Saturday program provides learning experiences that explore advanced 
material and develop critical and creative thinking. We offer a caregiver-child format for children in 
PreK - 5th grades so caregivers can spend quality time and gain experience working with their 
children. Parents are invited to our parent interest sessions.     
    
Our 2021 fall Super Saturday courses are:   
Courses on October 16, 2021  
Gr. 3-5 Animate the World: Game Design with Scratch  
Gr.6-8 Math in the real world  
Gr.6-8 Creative Writing Workshop  
Gr.6-8 Storytelling, Game Design, and Animation with Scratch  
Gr.6-8 Famous Thought Experiments  
Gr.6-12 That's dope! Drugs and the Brain  
Gr.9-12 Python for the future  
  
Courses on October 23, 2021  
PreK-K Senses and Sticky Fun! 
Gr.1-2 Taking Shape: Visualizing mathematics  
 
Gr.3-5 Record Scratch: Sound Games with Scratch  
Gr.3-5 Body Building!  
Gr.6-8 Writing Science Fiction and Fantasy  
Gr.6-8 Graphic Design - Intro to Adobe Illustrator  
Gr.6-12 Become an ‘Escape Room’ Master  
Gr.6-12 It's all in your head! Disorders of the Brain  
  
Price for per course:  
PreK-K, Gr.1-2: $50  
Gr.3-12: $70  
Limited financial aids are provided for students based on needs.  
    
Please visit our Facebook @PurdueGERI or email Yao Yang at yang1707@purdue.edu or the 
website https://www.education.purdue.edu/geri/youth-programs/super-saturday/ for more 
information!   
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